
 

 

 

St. James High School students are required to present their current school ID 

every day to enter the school building. Students must have their ID in their 

possession at all times and be able to present it to school personnel if requested. 

School ID’s are not to be defaced in anyway. All items such as the picture and 

writing must be visible and unaltered. If a student has lost or misplaced their ID, 

they may obtain another one for $2.00 in the media center. Students may get an 

ID before school, during lunch and after school. Failure to comply with St. James’ 

ID policy may result in disciplinary consequences. 
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